
 
 
Date: 08/02/2017 
 

 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013235 – taxi free phones 

 

 

There appears to be a number of taxi free phones situated within the 3 hospitals in the Dudley Borough 
(Russells Hall, Guest and Corbett) 
There are only taxi free phones located at Russells Hall Hospital 
 
Can you please tell me who is the management company running this contract if it is not the Dudley Group 
NHS Foundation Trust themselves? 
How does the management company of these systems or the Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust select an 
operator ? 
When will the next tendering / Selection for operator be considered ? 
Please supply contact details for the person responsible for this contract. 
 
 
 
 
The taxi free phone service is provided by our PFI partner the Trust does not hold information in relation to this 
arrangement. 
All FM services are provided by our PFI Partner, Summit Healthcare. The Trust’s contract with our PFI expires after 
17th May 2041 


